
Mr Noel Madden 
Managing Director 
The Recycling Village 
Unit 21 Duleek Business Park 
Commons 
Duleek ~ 

Co. Meath 

13/08/2014 

- Dear Mr Madden 

WO286-01 
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, I  refer to your application for a licence, which was received on 08/08/20 12 and in particular 
1 the submission of further information, in July 201, in support of Regulation 9 of the EPA 
(industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 20 13. 

I am to advise in accordance with Regulation 10(2)(b)(ii) of the EPA (Industrial Emissions) 
i(Licensing) Regulations 201 3, the following information is required in support of 
'the application under the Regulations: 

e As required under Regulation 9 (2) (k), please review the results of the groundwater 
monitoring data from on-site boreholes together with soil sampling results in the 
context of Recommended soil and groundwater standards. The review should be 
carried out by an appropriately qualified and experienced professional. Reference 
may be made to the various EPA publications in this area, in particular "Guidanceon 
the Management of Contaminated Land and Groundwater at EPA Licensed Sites, 
2013, available on the EPA's website. . .  
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In addition to the above please also provide an.updated non-technical summary to 
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reflect the information provided in your reply. > 

The requested information should be submitted to the Agency within eight weeks of the 
*date of this notice, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your 
application, 

' 

In the circumstances, you should make immediate arrangements to have the required 
documents (1 signed original and 1 copy in hardcopy format, and 2 copies of all files in 
electronic searchable PDF format on a CD-ROM submitted to the Agency. 
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Your response to this request should be directed to Noeleen Keavey Administration Officer, 
Office of Climate, Licensing 81 Resource Usex:.:1:i;;r.: . I  - : 

It should be noted that the eight-week. perio'd;kithin,which the Agency is to decide the 
proposed determination will commence on the'day on which this notice has been 
complied with. If you have any further queries please contact Mr Patrick Geoghegan VI. at,? 
the number above. C' 
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Yours sincerely 

Patrick Geoghegad Y 

m 

Patrick Geoghega 

I 
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Senior Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


